
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Friday 17th January- Weekly Round-up 

Attendance Celebration  

A huge well done to children who achieved 100% attendance in the Autumn Term! Earlier this week, 

we had an amazing time celebrating this fantastic milestone with our pupils and their families at our 

Attendance Assembly. Thank you all for joining us—it was wonderful to see so many people sharing 

this fantastic achievement. 

Thank you, too, to the parents that joined us for their child’s Monkwood Way celebration. It was 

great to have you in the audience!  

Year 4 Art Attack!  

On Wednesday, Year 4 pupils and their families engaged in a delightful morning of artistic activities. 

They explored the intricate technique of pointillism, created memory jars and designed beautifully 

crafted dreamcatchers. Be sure to look at our Calendar of Events for details about upcoming parent 

sessions. 

Monkwood Rewards 

We are thrilled to be introducing an exciting new Rewards System at school, designed to celebrate 

and recognise your child’s incredible efforts in the following areas: 

• Behaviour 

• Attendance 

• Uniform 

At our school, we believe every child’s hard work and dedication should be acknowledged and 

celebrated. This new system is all about encouraging positive habits and recognising the everyday 

achievements that help create a vibrant and respectful learning environment. 

Here’s how it works: 

Each child will receive their very own Rewards Booklet to track their progress. Every day, they will 

have the opportunity to earn up to three points in these key areas: 

Behaviour 

A point will be awarded daily if no negative behaviours are reported by school staff. To earn this, 

children will need to demonstrate respect and follow the values of the Monkwood Way throughout 

the day. 

Attendance 



Children will receive a point each day if they arrive in school and on time. 

Uniform 

A point will be awarded for wearing the correct school uniform, as outlined in our uniform policy. On 

PE days, children must also wear the appropriate PE kit to earn their point. 

This will be launched with the children next week.  

Your child will have full ownership of their points and can choose how to redeem them from our 

fabulous Rewards Catalogue! It is packed with fun and motivating options to inspire them to reach 

their goals. We are confident this initiative will encourage and reward positive habits while fostering 

a strong sense of pride in your child’s accomplishments.  

Thank you for your continued support in helping us create a rewarding and enriching school 

experience for all our pupils. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs K Edmondson  

Deputy Headteacher  


